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INDIANA- November 3, 1978

~ James Coughlin !

Vice Presgimu .

Nuclear '

i

!

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director' |
[l

.

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation -

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Docket Nos.: STN 50-546
,

~ Washington, D.-C. 20555 STN 50-547 !
.

Marble Hill Nuclear Generating Station l
Units 1 & 2 '!

'
Archeological Mitigation Plan

. Dear Mr. Denton:

With reference to the telecopied letter from Mr. Ballard, which we received
on November '.1,1978 concerning the archeological mitigation plan, Publici

. Service. Company.of Indiana, Inc. agrees that at-least 5% of the Site JE
119/120 will- he surveyed. In addition'the artifacts' recovered in the sal-
vage of'the' site will be the property of'the U.S. Government and will be
curated by the Glenn A. Black Laboratory of Archeology.

Sincerely,

" .) f s

(
,

James Coughlin
Vice President-Nuclear j

JC:jb<

:cc: Ronald. L. Ballard, Chief
.

Environmental Projects Branch 1
Division of' Site Safety:

I and.EnvironmentaliAnalysis.
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